THE BUILD BULLETIN

Rothbury

In May, the network build re-commenced in Rothbury as contractors returned to site to
span cable in Whitton Village. This week we'll be building, testing and splicing in areas
which aren’t held up by dependencies.

Following this, we will release more properties onto the live network! The next area which
will go live includes some properties on:

STREET POSTCODE

JUBILEE CRESCENT NE6BS 707

GARLEIGH ROAD NEB5 7RG
GARLEIGH ROAD NEG5 7PN
COQUET VIEW NE65 7RZ
ROTHBURY NEG5 7QL
WAGTAIL ROAD NEBS 7PQ,
GARLEIGH ROAD NE65 7RB
TOLLGATE CRESCENT NEE5 7RE
TOLLGATE ROAD NEB5 7RD

If you've got a signed contract in this area, the team will be in contact in the coming weeks once they
receive the green light. Please stand by as our installation teamwork through the list of appointments.
Rothbury installations will be prioritised when connections become available.

As mentioned previously, it is taking longer than we first predicted to complete Rothbury’s
full fibre network. We would like to re-iterate our gratitude for your patience during this
time. We will fulfil our commitment to completing Rothbury’s full fibre network and will
continue to work as efficiently as possible to do so.

If you're interested in a connection, please get in touch with our Regional Sales Manager,
lan Finlay on 07761 800 188 to discuss our latest promotion. Alternatively, you can sign-
up online using our new postcode checker: https://fusionfibregroup.co.uk/coverage-
postcode-checker/



